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PRESS RELEASE: January 6, 2022 
 

• W Fork Millicoma Rd (Coos Bay) will continue to be restricted to one lane at 
MP 1.6 until further notice due to an active landslide.  Please use extreme 
caution in this area.  If you choose to avoid this area, another route has been 
opened over Dean Mountain to Larson Ln.  This route is marked with orange 
stakes at each intersection and white paint on the ground. 

 
 

 

 

COOS COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT 
1281 W. Central Street, Coquille, Oregon 97423 

 
 

(541) 396-7660  
FAX (541) 396-1023 

 
JOHN ROWE   PAUL SLATER  JESSICA JOHNSON 

                Roadmaster         Assistant Roadmaster           Business Operations Manager 

NOTICE OF ACTIVE SLIDE/ROAD HAZARD 
 

W FORK MILLICOMA RD (COOS BAY) MP 1.6 
 
 


	PRESS RELEASE: January 6, 2022

